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Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Decommissioning of the SARS Browser 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that significant progress has been made with the migration of all Adobe 

Flash forms to the new HTLM5 platform. From 13 December 2021, the South African Revenue Service 

(SARS) will commence with the decommissioning of the current SARS Browser software.  

 

The SARS Browser was introduced as an interim measure to ensure uninterrupted service whilst any 

remaining forms were converted to HTML5. All forms have now been converted to HTML5 and eFilers 

may revert to their preferred browser. The change is consistent with the strategic objective to 

modernise our systems to provide digital and streamlined services to taxpayers and traders. 

 

The SARS Browser will no longer be available for download via the SARS website, and it will no longer 

be updated or supported. Due to these changes, all eFilers are encouraged to uninstall any instances 

of the SARS Browser and continue using their preferred browser such as Google Chrome, Mozilla 

Firefox or Microsoft Edge.  

We thank you for your patience and cooperation during the migration period. 

 
Sincerely 

 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE 
December 2021 


